
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN 

OFFICE OF 
STUDENT ACTIVITIES 

April 30 - May 6 

Tuesday, April 30 

9:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

8:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, May 1 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, May 2 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, May 3 

10:00 a.m. 

FROM THE BUILDINGS AND 
GROUNDS OFFICE: 

Vol. I, No. 5 

Slides, music and text presentation entitled "Apostleship," 
dealing with the present day call for us to be Christ's 
apostles. Presented in connection with Dr. Steely's 
course in The Early Church. Audio-visual room - library. 
Chapel: Dr. Thomas A. Bland, Professor of Christian 
Ethics and Sociology 
Hall Managers' meeting in Student Activities office, 
second floor, Mackie Hall 
Spring Concert - presented by the Mixed Choir of 
Southeastern Seminary in Binkley Chapel. Members of 
the Triangle Symphony will join the choir in the 
presentation of Felix Mendelssohn's Saint ~-

Chapel: The Reverend Joseph Bethea, Director of Black 
Studies Program,The Divinity School, Duke University 

Chapel: The Reverend Ray B. Pollard, Minister, 
Trinity Baptist Church, Raleigh, North Carolina 

Chapel: open day 

Exams begin and continue May 7, 8, 9. 

NOTICES 

Summer Work - All interested persons are asked to notify 
the Buildings and Grounds office (ext. 60) as soon as 
possible; summer work assignments are being made~! 

Housing Occupants - Buildings and Grounds will be 
cutting grass continously from now on, and will need 
your help. We cannot cut areas that are littered with 
your personal belongings, or in areas that are overly 
congested with storage sheds, furniture, bikes, or 
other recreational equipment; our operation provides for 
the basic cutting only, and without spending too much 
time to "pick-up" as we cut. ·Please give this some 
thought and check your yard for items hazardous to 
lawnmowers! Anyone wishing to borrow yard equipment 
may contact our office - we have a limited supply of 
hand tools and lawnmowers that can be borrowed when 
available. 

To the Seminary Family - please help us to keep Semin:1.cy 
buildings and grounds clean by picking up any debris 
you may see, and by putting all trash in the tra~h cans 
inside and outside our buildings ·-· thank you! 

-over-



FAMINE IN AFRICA: In the midst of our responsibilities to school, work, 
family, etc., there exist today millions in Africa who 
are on the brink of starvation. If you have insight 
into this tragic situation, please share it with others, 
and with the seminary community. The following. persons 
would like to hear your thoughts concerning this pressing 
problem: David Gordon, Ed Woodard, Luther Copeland, 
Ted Adams, and Rick Bailey. Because we have only two 
weeks of school remaining it will be necessary to contact 
these men as soon as possible. 

All Bulletin material should reach the office of Director of Student Activities, 
eecond floor, Mackie Hall, by Thursday noon of the week preceding the event to 
be noted. Material may also be placed in the Student Activities box, second 
floor, administration building. 
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